G8 Education'
23 May 2017

To  Market Announcements Office
ASX Limited
Exchange Centre, 20 Bridge Street
Sydney NSW 2000

By Email:

Lisa Banh Lisa.Banh@asx.com.au

Adrian Smythe adrian.smythe@asx.com.au

Dear Sir / Madam
G8 Education Limited (ASX: GEM) - extension of voluntary suspension

G8 Education Limited (the “Company”) is happy to report that it is finalising arrangements with respect to
its funding and is looking forward to making a full announcement to the market.

The Company expects that the voluntary suspension of its securities will end and normal trading in its
securities will resume from the commencement of trading on Wednesday 24 May 2017.

fYour sifﬁ%nl
—N

eljko y
Company Secretar

159 Varsity Parade t. +61 7 5581 5300 reception@g8education.edu.ay
Varsity Lakes QLD 4227 f. +617 5581 5311 www.g8education.edu.au
PO Box 515, Varsity Lakes QLD 4227



